Oroville Civil Service
Monday, May 22, 2023

Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Joe King.
Present: Commissioners Joe King & Mike Sibley
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen

Others present: n/a

Absent: Dusti Giroux

Approval of the April 24, 2023, regular meeting minutes. Motion by Joe to approve the minutes as
read; second by Mike, motion passed.

No scheduled appearances.

Finsen shared that the City Council approved Dusti Giroux to fill the commission vacancy and finish
out the term ending January 1%, 2024.

Finsen stated that Gary Hirst accepted the open position on the police department and will start June
1%, 2023 as Sergeant.

Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, June 26, 2023.

As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:15 pm, second by
Mike; motion carried.

Approval of Minutes:

Joe King, Chairman

Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman

Dusti Giroux
Submitted by:
Emily Finsen



